Louisiana Historical Records Advisory Board Meeting, March 15, 2017

Members present: Dr. Florent Hardy, J., and Michael Wynne.

Dr. Hardy spoke of the good work of the State Archives, and the important purpose of the Archives. He also spoke on how difficult his job is to maintain good programs, due to the severe budget cuts. Mr. Wynne complimented Dr. Hardy for his great work and efforts at maintaining one of the nation's best archives repositories.

A general discussion took place of the mission of the State Archives and the historical records stored in Louisiana's primary governmental records repository.

Updates were provided of their activities by Mr. Wynne.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:55. Notes taken by Michael Wynne.